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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

To:  The Honorable Carrie M. Austin 

Chairman, Committee on the Budget and Government Operations 

 

From:  Anna M. Valencia 

  City Clerk 

 

CC:  Deanne Millison 

  Mayor’s Office of Legislative Counsel and Government Affairs 

 

Date:  October 25, 2018 

 

Re:  Request for Information from Annual Appropriation Committee Hearing 

 
ID#:      25-01 City Vehicle Sticker Compliance   

The attached information is in response to questions posed at our department’s hearing on 

October 23, 2018 to discuss the proposed 2019 budget.   

 

Alderman Scott Waguespack asked: What percentage of the 500,000 residents that were non-

compliant with the Wheel Tax ordinance, not in compliance because they cannot afford to pay? 

In addition, please provide the number, broken down by Ward, of those residents who were not 

in compliance. 

 

Our answer to both questions is that we are currently analyzing this issue and anticipate having 

the completed analysis by the end of December 2018. At that time, we will provide our response 

to the Chair. 

 

As always, please let us know if you have any further questions. 
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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

To:  The Honorable Carrie M. Austin 

Chairman, Committee on the Budget and Government Operations 

 

From:  Anna M. Valencia 

  City Clerk 

 

CC:  Deanne Millison 

  Mayor’s Office of Legislative Counsel and Government Affairs 

 

Date:  October 25, 2018 

 

Re:  Request for Information from Annual Appropriation Committee Hearing 

 

ID#:      25-02 CityKey Municipal ID program  

The attached information is in response to questions posed at our department’s hearing on 

October 23, 2018 to discuss the proposed 2019 budget.   

 

Alderman David Moore asked:  Please quantify the number of residents that receive the CityKey 

ID card, broken down by ethnicity [with special consideration for the African American/Black 

community]. In addition, Alderman Moore would like to know if the Office of the City Clerk 

keeps track of applicants rejected from receiving the CityKey card, either through our Office or 

through delegate agencies. 

The requested data for residents who receive the CityKey ID cards is not available at this time. 

We anticipate receiving preliminary CityKey demographic information by the end of December 

2018, and will provide this answer to the Chair at that time.  

The Clerk’s office does not track the number of CityKey applicants who are not successfully 

issued CityKey IDs. 

Please let us know if you have any further questions.  
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